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01 Bioengineering techniques are 
applied to the banks of Kallang 
River at Bishan-Ang Mo Kio Park.

02 Cross-sectional diagram to 
illustrate how bioengineering 
techniques are applied.

03 The enhanced section of 
Alexandra Canal gives students 
an opportunity to be exposed to 
some aquatic flora and fauna.
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01 A map showing the extensive 
network of waterways and 
waterbodies in Singapore.

03 A concrete drain has been 
transformed into a vegetated 
swale, channels rainwater into 
the nearby Sungei Ulu Pandan 
whilst removing large sediments 
from surface runoff.

02 Typical cross-section of a 
bioretention swale (vegetated 
swale with bioretention systems 
location within the base to 
filter large sediments and fine 
particles, and to remove soluble 
nutrients)
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01 Students learning about 
biodiversity at an ABC Waters site.
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